
 
KERR-PHILPOTT SYSTEM 

MEETING NOTICE CHANGE (AS OF 08/05/2020)  
PUBLIC INFORMATION & COMMENT FORUM 

AUGUST 18, 2020, AT 1:00 PM 

 
As published June 19, 2020 (85 FR 37092), a public information and comment forum 

was scheduled for August 18, 2020, at 1:00 pm in Boydton, Virginia.  The forum is to address a 
revision to the Kerr-Philpott Power Marketing Policy to include provisions regarding renewable 
energy certificates (REC). 

  
Due to the ongoing COVID-19 pandemic, restrictions require Southeastern Power 

Administration to schedule this forum in virtual format only as a webinar on August 18, 2020, 
at 1:00 pm. 

 
To ensure you can access the webinar using the “Join Meeting” link, we request 

you register your intent to attend, including name, address, phone number, and email 
address with our Legal Assistant at judith.worley@sepa.doe.gov, no later than August 
17, 2020, by cob.  She will then send an electronic invitation.  
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